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Acknowledgment Statement 

Sigma Nu Fraternity strongly recommends that anyone attending the College of Chapters 
be vaccinated against COVID-19 and influenza. The Fraternity has adopted certain 
measures to reduce the potential for spreading such viruses at the College of Chapters. In 
addition, Sigma Nu Fraternity will comply with all applicable requirements imposed by 
federal, state, or local health authorities. However, event organizers, event venues, and 
event attendees share the responsibility for a safe and healthy event environment. To this 
end, all attendees are expected to comply with all applicable requirements imposed by 
federal, state, or local health authorities and adhere to and abide by the safety precautions 
Sigma Nu Fraternity has implemented to protect against such spread. These precautions 
include self-monitoring and self-reporting of symptoms associated with COVID-19 and 
influenza. 

Those experiencing illness should not attend the College of Chapters. Once on-site, should 
you experience symptoms of COVID-19 or influenza, please notify a Fraternity staff 
member. Any private health or personal data that Sigma Nu Fraternity may receive 
concerning such measures and precautions will be treated as confidentially as possible. 

Please note that by checking the box during the online registration process, you agree to 
adhere to the precautions and policies contained herein and acknowledge and understand 
that you are knowingly and freely assuming all risks related to illness and infectious 
diseases, such as COVID-19 and influenza, by attending this event. Further, you understand 
that refusal to adhere to these policies and abide by these precautions may result in 
immediate removal from the event and cancellation of your registration without receiving 
a refund. 

**All event policies, including those contained herein, are subject to change. Specifically, 
should conditions warrant, Sigma Nu Fraternity reserves the right to adjust these 
precautions and policies. A notification will be sent to all registered attendees if changes are 
made. 


